
REPORT FOR Cape Elizabeth School Board Executive Session  - FEBRUARY 23, 2016  
 
 

An Executive Session of the Cape Elizabeth School Board was held on Tuesday, February 23, 2016 at 
6:30 p.m. in the Wm. H. Jordan Conference Room (Town Hall).   Superintendent Nadeau was not 
present. Connie Brown from Maine School Management and Adriana Bellerose were present.  
 
 

 
 

 
 

MINUTES – Executive Session 
 
 

1. Consideration	
  and	
  action	
  to	
  enter	
  into	
  executive	
  session	
  to	
  discuss	
  personnel	
  
items	
  relating	
  to	
  appointment	
  of	
  officials/appointees/employees	
  pursuant	
  to	
  1	
  
M.R.S.A.	
  §405(6)(A). 

	
  
 
 
 
  

2. Consideration	
  to	
  adjourn.	
  
 

 
 
 
 
 

        
 

 Heather 
Altenberg  Susana  

Measelle Hubbs  Michael  
Moore  Joanna 

Morrissey  Barbara 
Powers  Elizabeth 

Scifres  John  
Voltz 

Motion: Mr. Voltz Second: Ms. Morrissey Vote: 7-0 Time: 6:35 p.m. 

Motion: Ms. Morrissey Second: Ms. Powers Vote: 7-0 Time: 8:40 p.m. 


